

January 11, 2023

Dr. Steve Westbrook Interim President Stephen F. Austin State University P.O. Box 6078, SFA Station Nacogdoches, TX 75962

Dear Dr. Westbrook:

The following action regarding your institution was taken by the Board of Trustees of the Southern Association of Colleges and Schools Commission on Colleges (SACSCOC) during its meeting held on December 4, 2022:

The SACSCOC Board of Trustees reviewed the institution's Monitoring Report following action on reaffirmation of accreditation in December 2021. No additional report was requested.

We appreciate your continued support of SACSCOC's activities and work. If you have questions, please contact the SACSCOC staff member assigned to your institution.

Sincerely,

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

BSW:rg

cc: Dr. Linda Thomas-Glover, Vice President, SACSCOC